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While the SIARG can not issue policy statements or initiate projects in its own name, it will serve 
as a facilitate forum in which member agencies are encouraged to draft statements and initiate 
projects either individually or in groups. Any member is welcome to draft a statement and seek 
endorsement of other members. Draft statements should be sent to the host agency which will 
coordinate the sign-on process. Members should also keep the host agency informed of any 
individual or group project initiatives so a central data base can be maintained.

Collaborative initiatives


